[image: image1.png]



United States Department of Agriculture

Research, Education and Economics

Agricultural Research Service

Dr. Galen Erickson







EXAMPLE #2

Beef Feedlot Research and Extension 

Department of Animal Sciences

C220 Animal Sciences, P.O. Box 830908

University of Nebraska-Lincoln

Lincoln, Nebraska 68583-0908

Dear Dr. Erickson:

Administrative approval is granted for Drs. Daniel Miller, Vincent Varel, Bryan Woodbury, and Roger Eigenberg, USDA-ARS Research Scientists at the U.S. Meat Animal Research Center in Clay Center, NE, to conduct collaborative research on the proposed grant “Nutritional and management methods to reduce ammonia and greenhouse gas emissions from confined, open-lot cattle systems in the Great Plains.”  The proposal will be submitted to USDA National Research Initiative Competitive Grants Program-Integrated Program.

The primary objective of the research is to develop a standard field protocol for evaluating feedlot interventions to control emissions NH3, H2S, and greenhouse gases.  Research is expected to provide needed emissions data and to evaluate three promising feedlot interventions. 

If this grant is funded, all proceeds will go to the University of Nebraska-Lincoln, from where funds will be distributed to Dr. Miller through a “flow down” agreement between University of Nebraska-Lincoln and the USDA, ARS. 

It is my understanding that Dr. Miller will continue to collaborate on this research program, and I fully support his effort.
Sincerely,

W.H. Blackburn

cc:  w/o enclosure

Steven Kappes, CD

Calvin Ferrell, RL

Daniel Miller, Res. Scientist
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